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Host Families 
and Host Corp Team




We are always on the lookout for host families and people to be a part of the Host Corp Team.
This may be anywhere from hosting a visiting International Scout or Leader for a few hours, to show them local Australian Scouting, to 1-2 days whilst they are here on holidays, and up to several weeks if  they are on exchange.
Most of our requests are for 3-4 hours to meet local scouts or at least meet them at the airport.
Being a host is a wonderful and fulfilling experience. 
For more information about being a host contact
 Sandra Hemming, Branch Advisor-International
 Queensland  Coordinator , Host Families and Host Corp Team 
ba.internationalhost@qldhq.scouts.com.au 



